
        

Our Philosophy
Woodmoor Elementary aims to develop inquiring, knowledgeable, and caring young people 

who are active lifelong learners seeking to create a better more peaceful world.

M O N T H L Y  P U B L I C A T I O NJune 2022              An International Baccalaureate World School  

G A Z E T T E
WO O D M O O R  W I L D C A T



Greetings Woodmoor Families, 

              We did it!  The end of the school year is upon us and our topsy-turvy 
weather has finally turned toward warmer days.  This month, students will wrap up 
their final Unit of Inquiry, challenge each other during field day, and engage in 
farewell activities with their teachers and classmates. Students have worked so hard 
all year to meet the demands and expectations of the learning standards for their 
grade level and I’m in awe of their growth! It’s especially gratifying to see our 
kindergarteners who started the year identifying sounds to now, reading at or 
above grade level.

               While we say good-bye to this year, we are well on the way to finalizing 
plans for next school year. The first day of school for the 22-23 is Monday,  August 
29. Over the summer, you will receive updated information which will include your 
child’s homeroom for next year and other pertinent information.  Please take time 
to review all the documents included in this welcome back packet as it will have 
updated policies and procedures that will support you with a successful start of the 
school year. To help with your planning, the 22-23 BCPS calendar is published on 
the district’s website at www.bcps.org under Calendar.

            Over the summer, it is important to continue to practice skills to help maintain the growth that was 
made over the course of the year. Each student in grades Preschool to Grade 4 will receive a summer 
workbook additionally, students will bring home their BCPS device to complete lessons on Raz-Plus and 
First in Math.  Both, the Summer Brain Quest workbook and the online technology games, are designed to 
provide students with activities and learning experiences to help keep the learning going over the summer 
months.  It is crucial that each student completes all the pages from the workbook and makes strides to 
spend an hour each week on Raz-Plus and another hour on First in Math. Kindly return the completed book 
in the fall. We will send you notices and reminders throughout the summer to keep the learning going! 
Thank you for your continued support.  Happy Summer!


Your Partner in Education,
 

Franchesca O. Brow

Principal - Head of Schools
An IB World School

IN THIS  
EDITION 


PRINCIPAL’S  MESSAGE 


NURSE’S  MESSAGE 


COUNSELOR’S  MESSAGE


UPDATES & NOTICES


CALENDARS

The Principal’s Corner with Mrs. Franchesca Brown

http://www.bcps.org


Message from the School Nurse

  Message from the School Counselor Ms. Martin

Hello families,
Summer is just around the corner. Please make contact with your child's 
pediatrician to ensure you child is up to date on their vaccines. Woodlawn Health 
Center is booking appointments as well throughout the summer for those 
students who do not have health insurance or a current provider. They can be 
reached at 410-887-1332.  

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
As part of our School Counseling Program, your child’s class had the opportunity to engage in 
several counseling lessons throughout the school year. The lesson topics explored resilience, 
bullying, relationship skills, personal safety, character, celebrating differences, mindfulness, 
coping strategies and careers.  
 
It is our hope that the core curriculum counseling lessons helped to promote the social emotional, 
academic, and career development of our students. We encourage, throughout the summer, you 
continue to engage your child in these important conversations. Below are great resources you 
can utilize to continue to support your child’s social emotional, academic and career success!  
 
• Be Kind by Pat Zietlow Miller 

• ABC Mindful Me by Christiane Engel  

• Family Calming Strategies

•  https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wPJq-HEq0t-xlLTY5cHwwiq0__C0U_zr/view?

usp=sharing

• https://www.apa.org/topics/parenting/resilience-tip-tool 


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wPJq-HEq0t-xlLTY5cHwwiq0__C0U_zr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wPJq-HEq0t-xlLTY5cHwwiq0__C0U_zr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wPJq-HEq0t-xlLTY5cHwwiq0__C0U_zr/view?usp=sharing
https://www.apa.org/topics/parenting/resilience-tip-tool


CEREMONIES
COMMENCEMENT

CLASS OF 2022

PRESCHOOL - 6/13
PRE-K -- 6/14

5TH GRADE - 6/14
KINDERGARTEN -6/15










Woodmoor 
Camp!

June 20th - 24th
8:30-12:30

Contact: 
Mr. Penn 
(bpenn@bcps.org) 

mailto:bpenn@bcps.org


Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3 4

5 6 7 8 9 10 11

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

19 20 21 22 23 24 25

26 27 28 29 30

  June

Last Day of 
School!

Dismissal begins 
at

12:25 PM

Kindergarten.     
End of  Year 
Ceremony 

5th Grade 
Farewell 

Ceremony

6:00 PM

Pre-K 

End of Year 
Ceremony 


Field Days 

Field Day

Preschool 
End of Year 
Ceremony
 1/2 Day

Dismissal begins 
at

12:25 PM

PS & PK  
Field Day


  4th & 5th 
Field Day


K & 1st 
Field Day


2nd & 3rd 
Field Day




Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3 4 5 6

7 8 9 10 11 12 13

14 15 16 17 18 19 20

21 22 23 24 25 26 27

28 29 30 31

  August

First Day 

of 


School 

(Grades 1 to 5 

ONLY)

1st Full Day of 
Kindergarten



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3

4 5 6 7 8 9 10

11 12 13 14 15 16 17

18 19 20 21 22 23 24

25 26 27 28 29 30

September

No 
Uniform


Day!

Labor Day 
Schools 
Closed

Back to 
School 
Night


6:00PM

Spirit Week:  No Uniforms


